
THE CHANGES IN LADY MACBETH IN WILLIAM SHAKESPEARES PLAY

MACBETH

Free Essay: Lady Macbeth's Character Changes Throughout the Play Macbeth In the The Ambition of Lady Macbeth in
Macbeth by William Shakespeare.

First, to portray the king's ancestor as a murderer would have been risky. After being pressured by his wife, he
and four of his servants kill the King in his own house. Macbeth, the King's kinsman, is praised for his bravery
and fighting prowess. Macbeth sends a message ahead to his wife, Lady Macbeth, telling her about the
witches' prophecies. He is now shown in a negative light. Lady Macbeth manipulates her husband with
remarkable effectiveness, overriding all his objections; when he hesitates to murder, she repeatedly questions
his manhood until he feels that he must commit murder to prove himself. It seemed almost as if a being of a
superior order had dropped from a higher sphere to awe the world with the majesty of her appearance. And, at
the end, when the tyrant is at bay at Dunsinane, Caithness sees him as a man trying in vain to fasten a large
garment on him with too small a belt: "He cannot buckle his distemper'd cause Within the belt of rule" V, 2, ll.
The play is set in medieval Scotland, but it was written in response to events in 17th century England In the
words of Jonathan Gil Harris, the play expresses the "horror unleashed by a supposedly loyal subject who
seeks to kill a king and the treasonous role of equivocation. It was something above nature. England seems
comparatively benign, while its northern neighbour is mired in a bloody, monarch-killing past. Pasternak
argues that "neither Macbeth or Raskolnikov is a born criminal or a villain by nature. The ghost departs and
returns once more, causing the same riotous anger and fear in Macbeth. Most would argue that it is the
relationship between Macbeth and Lady Macbeth. Shakespeare uses blood and animal imagery to show the
rise and downfall of Macbeth, as a leader transforms from a distinguished, intelligent man to a sunken,
spiritless humanoid For example, he makes no mention of the apparition scene, or of Hecate, [70] of the man
not of woman born, or of Birnam Wood. He is certain that the witches' prophecies guarantee his invincibility,
but is struck with fear when he learns that the English army is advancing on Dunsinane shielded with boughs
cut from Birnam Wood, in apparent fulfillment of one of the prophecies. Inversion of normative gender roles
is most famously associated with the witches and with Lady Macbeth as she appears in the first act. A primary
theme throughout the play is control. The tailor Griffin became notorious and the subject of verses published
with his portrait on the title page. This challenges Lady Macbeth's dominance in the partnership. The origin of
the unfortunate moniker dates back to repertory theatre days when each town and village had at least one
theatre to entertain the public. Her belief that nothing can wash away the blood on her hands is an ironic
reversal of her earlier claim to Macbeth that "[a] little water clears us of this deed" II. Glynne Wickham
connects the play, through the Porter, to a mystery play on the harrowing of hell. Exactly the opposite!
Afterward, however, she begins a slow slide into madnessâ€”just as ambition affects her more strongly than
Macbeth before the crime, so does guilt plague her more strongly afterward. King Duncan welcomes and
praises Macbeth and Banquo, and declares that he will spend the night at Macbeth's castle at Inverness ; he
also names his son Malcolm as his heir. Macbeth has a long, ten-year reign before eventually being
overthrown by Macduff and Malcolm. Paul, is not universally accepted. Upon the restoration of the monarchy
in , two patent companies the King's Company and the Duke's Company were established, and the existing
theatrical repertoire divided between them.


